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Vikas Jha

From: kenneth.kadenge@kingsway.co.ke
Sent: Friday, July 30, 2021 4:48 PM
To: tushar@ubsgroup.me
Cc: agoifred@gmail.com
Subject: RE: PIMIS PROJECT

 
Dear Tushar, 
 
I refer to the contract that was signed between KBS and UBS with respect to the implementation  
 
of PIMIS at the National Treasury. This contract remains invalidated as the client – TNT has cancelled  
 
the tender and opted to engage directly with us under new terms – in-house. The new terms of engagement 
will be on the basis 
 
of  the meeting you had  with the Director in Dubai.  
 
However the client has instructed us to proceed with the remaining milestones( Development & Training) as 
per earlier arrangement. 
 
For further clarifications on the tender and  financial engagements between KBS & UBS regarding the 
implementation and execution of the contact going forward,  
 
please consult the Director. 
 
Kind Regards 
For Director: 
Kenneth Kadenge 
 
 

 
 

Kingsway Business Systems Ltd. 

P.O. Box 79048-00400, Nairobi-Kenya 

Tel: 254-020-2624201/2624203  II  Mobile: 0722 310 060 

Website: www.kingsway.co.ke 

Top Plaza Second floor   II   suite 5   II   Kindaruma road off Ngong Road. 
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From: tushar@ubsgroup.me <tushar@ubsgroup.me>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 27, 2021 11:48 AM 
To: kenneth.kadenge@kingsway.co.ke; kkadenge41@gmail.com 
Cc: parag@ubsgroup.me 
Subject: RE: PIMIS PROJECT 
 
Dear Kenneth, 
 
Find attached our first invoice for PIMIS Project. Kindly process the same, to enable us start the software development 
activities. 
 
Regards, 
Tushar Yadav 
United Business Solutions Ltd. 
 

From: kenneth.kadenge@kingsway.co.ke <kenneth.kadenge@kingsway.co.ke>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 21, 2021 8:20 PM 
To: parag@ubsgroup.me 
Cc: tushar@ubsgroup.me 
Subject: RE: PIMIS PROJECT 
 
Dear Parag 
 
What is the status of the meeting we are meant to have so as to chart the way forward on the PIMIS Project? 
 
Kind Regards 
Kenneth  
 

From: kenneth.kadenge@kingsway.co.ke <kenneth.kadenge@kingsway.co.ke>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 20, 2021 1:58 PM 
To: 'parag@ubsgroup.me' <parag@ubsgroup.me> 
Cc: 'tushar@ubsgroup.me' <tushar@ubsgroup.me> 
Subject: PIMIS PROJECT 
 
 
Dear Parag 
 
I wanted to enquire from you if you have any input on the User Requirement Study Report that was submitted to you. 
 
Secondly we need to embark on the development of the PIMS and would like to engage you on the way forward. The  
 
client wants us to start development and complete the same in good time as you well know the election in Kenya will be  
 
in 2022. 
 
I am requesting for a zoom meeting for us to discuss the development plan. 
 
Regards 
Kenneth 


